
OPTOELECTRONICS Co., Ltd. 

 

                                                        Date:  2016-12-16 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Subject: Request to change in Identification 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This application for Change of Identification request a new FCC ID as stipulated in 

47CFR 2.933(b) for presently authorized equipment. 

 

This application by OPTOELECTRONICS Co., Ltd. will establish a new FCC ID under 

FCC ID: UFOOPN2102N for the purpose of marketing. 

 

The original grant to OPTOELECTRONICS Co., Ltd. FCC ID: UFOOPN2102I will 

remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b) 

1) The original identification is FCC ID: UFOOPN2102I 

2) The original grant date is 12/15/2016 

3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the model name, 

FCC ID number and software are different which don’t affect the test. The 

software has removed iPhone driver which is not related to RF. 

4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 

5) Exterior photographs are included in this application 

 

Applicant: OPTOELECTRONICS Co., Ltd. 

Address: 4-12-17, Tsukagoshi, Warabi-shi, Saitama Pref. 335-0002, Japan 

 

 

 

Signature:  

 
 

 

Name and Title: Satoru Konno, Development Group Manager 

Email: konno.satoru@opto.co.jp 

Tel: +81-48-446-1104 


